

Rushall Primary School

Where every child sky rockets!

10th November 2017

Outcome of Hard Federation Consultation

Dear Parents/Carers.

I am delighted to announce, that following a period of formal consultation and a joint decision across Rushall Governing Body and Oakwood Governing Body, from January 2018 both schools will start working together as a hard federation. The consultation responses were very positive. Thank you for your contributions.

As we have said in previous letters, we feel that this partnership will bring about many new opportunities for our children and staff, resulting in better outcomes for our children.

As previously stated, both schools will retain their own unique structures and procedures, including uniform and teachers, etc.

Whilst both schools will retain their own school name we would like to ask you to help us in coming up with an over-arching **name and logo for the federation**. We are asking children, families, staff and governors to help us with this extremely important decision. Please submit your ideas using the space below by **Friday 24**th **November 2017**.

Over the next few weeks I will write to you again confirming the main staffing changes.

Best wishes

Mrs K. Bargh Headteacher

Federation Name and/or logo:	
Idea/designed by:	_ Class: